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Garden Club of Virginia 
Horticulture Award of Merit 

Nomination Form 
 

The Garden Club of Virginia Horticulture Award of Merit was established in 1960 to recognize individual 

members of local clubs who have achieved significant accomplishments in horticulture, both personally and in 

their communities.  

 

Please be specific when describing the qualifications and accomplishments of your nominee. All criteria for the 

award must be completed in order to be considered by the GCV Horticulture Committee. Attachments are 

allowed if required for additional explanations. Only GCV members are eligible.  

 

Nominations must be submitted by March 1. Mail to: Garden Club of Virginia, 12 E. Franklin Street, Richmond 

VA 23219 or: communications@gcvirginia.org. They are to be postmarked by March 1 or received 

electronically by 5 pm on March 1.  

 

The award winner(s) will be announced at the GCV Annual Meeting in May.  

 

Nominee (as it is to be read on the certificate):   

 

Member Club:  

 

Please specify nominee’s specific horticulture expertise and explain how the nominee has shared her knowledge 

to benefit others in her club:  

 

Please specify nominee’s specific horticulture expertise and knowledge that she has shared to benefit others in 

her community, state, or nation. (If a VCE-Master Gardener, please use examples of service that extend beyond 

the requirements to maintain active status.): _  

 

Detail prior and/or ongoing study in the field of horticulture:  

 

List membership(s) and/or offices and positions of service, if any, in horticulture societies/organizations in her 

community, state, or nation:  

 

Endorsements: Club Horticulture Chairman or President if Club Horticulture Chairman is nominee: 

 

Additional Club Member: 

 


